
 
 

 

January 10, 2024  

 

Public Notice – Council Office Closures Thursday, January 18 

 

On Thursday, January 18, Council will be conducting Customer Service Training for staff.  

 

As a result, it means the following closures will be in place:  

• The Wilcannia Council building and Wilcannia Post Office will be closed from 9.45am to 

4.15pm. 

• Menindee RTC and Ivanhoe MSO will be closed for the day.  

For urgent matters, on January 18, residents can contact Council by phone:  08 8083 8900 

 

If the matter is not urgent it would be appreciated if people can contact Council ahead of  

time, or the day after the closure.  

 

Council values staff training and it means that people’s skills are kept up to date to better 

serve the community.   

  

Ends. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Nic Pasternatsky  
ACTING GENERAL MANAGER 
 

tel:0880838900

